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Our ref: DOC22/104540 

Your ref: PP/2018/8/1 (PP-2021-7017/IRF21/4862) 

 

 

Brad Colling 

Senior Strategic Planner 

Camden Council 

PO Box 183  

CAMDEN  NSW  2570 

 

 

Dear Mr Colling 

Planning Proposal to rezone land at Kontista Street, Batavia Avenue and Capparis Lane, 

Leppington 

I refer to the 9 February 2022 referral of above Planning Proposal to the Environment, Energy and 

Science (EES) Group for consultation following the 15 December 2021 Gateway Determination. 

EES has reviewed the Planning Proposal and supporting documents and have no comments or 

concerns. 

Should you have any queries please contact Richard Bonner, Senior Conservation Planning 

Officer, at richard.bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au or on 9995 6917. 

 

Yours sincerely 

15/02/21 

Susan Harrison 

Senior Team Leader Planning 

Greater Sydney Branch 

Biodiversity and Conservation Division 

 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:richard.bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au

